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Media Advisory and Press Conference: School Level Smarter Balanced 
Assessment Results to be Released 

BARRE – The Agency of Education will host a press conference to release school-by-school results 
on the Smarter Balanced Assessment, given to Vermont students in grades three through eight and 
11 for the second time this spring. The Assessment was developed by the Smarter Balanced 
Assessment Consortium.  
 
 
What:   Smarter Balanced Assessment School-By-School Results  
Who:   Secretary of Education Rebecca Holcombe 
When:  11 a.m. Wednesday, September 21, 2016 
Where:  Agency of Education Offices, Barre City Place, 219 North Main Street, Barre 

Conference Room 423 (Fourth Floor) 
 
 
For more information about the Smarter Balanced Assessment Results, and to see the state-level 
data, visit the assessment page of the AOE website.  
 
Connect with the Vermont Agency of Education on Twitter, Facebook, and YouTube.  
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